Washington State Recall
December 12, 2024

The ISSC has been notified of the following:
Washington State is in the process of conducting a recall of shellstock related to a Norovirus outbreak.

Shellstock (oysters and Manila clams) harvested from 11/15/2024 to 12/11/2024 by Rudy’s Shellfish (WA-
1590-SS) from Pickering Passage growing area in Washington is being recalled.

Washington State has received the distribution list from Rudy’s, showing product was shipped within WA
and to CA.

Please contact Dani Toepelt, at the WA State Department of Health,
Danielle.toepelt@doh.wa.gov, if you have any questions or require further information.
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